
Cuban delegation visits The
Netherlands to explore business
opportunities

Havana, March 8 (RHC)-- A delegation from Cuba's Mariel Special Development Zone has just visited
The Netherlands, where they explored business opportunities, the Cuban embassy in the European
nation has reported.

The delegation was headed by Oscar Pérez-Oliva Fraga, director of the Business Assessment Office at
Mariel and the Office's legal adviser Yohana De León García, who reportedly held talks with business
executives from several sectors in the European nation.

During their stay, the Cuban delegation was also received by the acting general director for economic
relations at the Ministry of Foreign Affairs, Guido Landheer.
During those meetings, the Cuban delegation presented details of the business opportunities offered at
the Mariel Development Zone, which has already approved 34 development projects from 15 countries,
including two companies from The Netherlands, which are already settled and fully operational at Mariel.
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